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Subject: Gas Distribution O&M and Capital, Leak Survey 
 
Please provide the following: 
 
1.  Referring to Ex. SCG-04-R revised testimony, page GOM-149, which is shown below, 
     please state whether or not this revision affects SCG’s original position or any cost 
     forecasts regarding the system-wide leak survey as presented in Ex. SCG-04 for years 
    2018 and 2019, and if so, please identify the changes. 
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Clarifying that SoCalGas will propose a risk- 
assessment based, more cost-effective alternative to 
a system-wide three-year leak survey cycle in its SB 
1371 Compliance Plan filing in March 2018. 

 
 
 
SoCalGas Response 1:  
 
 
The revision to SCG-04 did not affect the forecast regarding the system-wide leak survey as 
presented in Ex. SCG-04 for years 2018 and 2019. The change was made to clarify the 
recommendations planned as part of the SB 1371 Compliance Plan filing.  
 


